
From: Adam Salt  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 7:58 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Housing 101 Meadowlily 
  
Mayor and London Councillors  
  
My name is Adam Salt and I am a realtor in London for 15 years. Saw the article in 
London free press that new housing development plan at Meadowlily road is to be 
debated in upcoming council meeting.  
  
Wanted to let you know the frustration of many of my clients who could not find a decent 
and affordable house in South London, there is severe shortage of housing in this area 
and you witnessed the prices going through the roof as there is not enough houses for 
people who want to live in South London and close to 401 access. Something need to 
be done to solve the housing crisis in London, we are lagging behind from smaller 
towns like Woodstock, Starthroy and Paris who have done much better job.   
 
Adam Salt, Sales Representative. 
Century21 First Canadian Corp Brokerage 
 


